
 

ABP INTERNAL  

  

                           PORT OF FLEETWOOD    
 

NOTICE to MARINERS 007 of 2025 

    

BUOY NO 16 UNLIT 
 

  

Mariners are hereby advised: 

No 16 buoy reported unlit. 

Mariners are therefore requested to navigate with extreme caution in the Channel until 

such time as the buoy is relit. 

 

ABP Fleetwood Tel 01253 879060     Richard Webb 

Port Office        Harbour Master 

Fleetwood FY7 6PP       12.09.2025 

  

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the contents of this 

notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.   


